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I am in support of Senate Bill 301 to bring back rights of boaters on the Willamette 

River.  My family and I moved to Renaissance Boat Club in order to recreate freely 

on the river.  Recent legislation has been very impactful to the point that we sold our 

boat in late 2020 due to restriction on the Willamette.  We have since bought another 

wake boat in 2024 but cannot use it to tow anything.  As a Federal waterway which 

receives Federal funding, statute states that recreation cannot be limited on said 

waterway.  I very much support Senate Bill 301. 


